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HFA-Korea Chapter Roundtable Event in Seoul, Korea on May 23, 2017 

Summary by Raymond Kang, HFA’s Co-Director of Korea Chapter 
 

 

An independent HFA-Korea Hedge Fund Roundtable event was held on 5/23/17. CAIA-Korea was our 

event partner and supported marketing effort through their CAIA members. Once again, Yulchon was 

our event sponsor and provided a great venue at their law firm. 

 

Approx 30 hedge funds and affiliated industry specialists attended the event to discuss “Generating 

alpha through navigating global market volatility”. It was moderate in interactive format by Raymond 

Kang, Glenn Toth, and Robert Kim and shared many great ideas on how to generate alpha and 

manage risk in volatile market. We also discussed each fund manager’s investment philosophy and 

methodology. In fall of 2017, we plan on having a join hedge fund event with ASK in New York. 
 
More information about HFA: http://hedgefundassoc.org/ 
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